


Goodbye Williams 
Class!



Hello from
Julia, Tina and Deirdre. 

We have missed you while
in lockdown!



Here are some pictures from 
Williams class. Can you see 

your friends. 





We have loved going   

to Bruce Grove Park 

and used our 

binoculars to look for 

birds, flowers and our 

houses!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so we want 
to remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Williams  we 
had such an amazing time 

together!
You solved the mystery of the 

escaped dinosaurs, looked for the 
Giant up our beanstalk! Rescued 
some dinosaurs from ice, amazed 
us by doing fantastic writing and 

learning your sounds. 

We have enjoyed walks in Brucegrove
Park collecting sticks and looking at the 
trees, birds and noticing changes during 

the different seasons. We have really 
enjoyed visits to the local fire station 

and the pond. 

We have loved sharing all the traditional tales with 
you and have been very impressed with your 

retelling of them, scary wolves, 3 little pigs, little 
red riding hood and many more! We have read the 

Gruffalo and I think we can all retell that one!

We sang about Mr clickity Clay, 
Herbie the family Pet, Dinosaurs, 

Christmas Stars and numbers! 

You guys have been so creative and made the 
most amazing ships, rockets, trains, beds, 

play dough, sandwiches, cookies. You have 
painted beautiful and funny pictures and 

have loved sharing stories from home.  You 
even made a ginormous explosion with coke 

and Mentos!

You can count to 10 and 100 and some of you 
know what 1000 is! You have learnt how to add 

one more and take one away, especially when we 
are getting fruit ready or giving out our food we 

have cooked!  



While you were in Williams 
class we….. 

Made some pumpkin soup, jam 
tarts, sandwiches, toast and have 

had some lovely food for Christmas 
parties and Teddy bear picnics

Saw you grow and learn so much. You 
became great friends and learnt how 

share and be so kind to each other. We 
have loved your sense of humour and 

each of you were a delight to have in our 
class 

So proud of you saying good bye to 
your grown ups every morning and 

starting your day with us.  

We have been on so many adventures 
together, flying to the moon, having 

dinner in the home-corner, going on a 
train ride, fighting aliens, running away 

from the  big bad wolf! We have been so 
happy to do all these and more with 

you.



Williams class you are AWSOME!
You have been a Fantastic class to 
teach this year and we will miss 
you. We are so excited that you 
are going into YEAR ONE and we 
know you will be AMAZING! We 

look forward to seeing you back in 
September.


